
This week we have: 

- Solved multiplication and division problems. 

- Recalled a variety of times tables and worked with the Year 6s in an outdoor maths session. 

- Played the recorder at All Saints Church for the Maidstone Recorder Festival. 

- Shrunk ourselves with a shrinking potion to help us imagine what it would be like to be the 

size of a Minpin. 

On Thursday we went to All Saints Church to perform at the Recorder Festival. The class did 

fantastically well and we performed confidently and without missing any notes. I was really 

impressed with how the class behaved and represented our school but also how they dealt with 

some new songs on the day and practiced hard in rehearsals. I hope the class have enjoyed recorder 

this year and although at times it may not have seemed fun it certainly paid off in the end. If you 

were able to attend the festival thank you for coming. If you were unable to attend you can view the 

photographs at our next Book look. Thank you to Mrs Costain and Nanny Pat for volunteering to 

come with us on the day and to all the members of staff as well.  

I haven’t set homework this week as we were out on the Recorder festival. However as usual I 

encourage you to read regularly at home and practice the spelling words that can be found on our 

class page on the school website.  

This week’s Buster’s Book Club Star Reader is Tamzin. She has now earned a silver badge for her 

excellent home reading every week for Buster’s Book Club. Well done to Tamzin and keep up the 

good work.  

Enjoy the weekend, hopefully the lovely weather continues. 

The Year 3 Teaching Team. 

 

 


